
Greetings SAS/AC Alumni!

Alumni Spotlight

Rachel Bertone '03

Congratulations to Rachel Bertone '03 on
recently being appointed the Artistic
Director of the Reagle Music Theatre in
Waltham!

The Alumni office recently caught up with
Rachel to congratulate her and she offered
these thoughts on her time at AC:

"Jacquie Billings (Ms. Hogan to me at the
time) has been a big supporter of mine
throughout the years and I was honored to
be the first-ever inductee of ACHS's Arts
Hall of Fame in 2016 (chosen for artistic
contributions to the Boston theater and
dance scene). All of my teachers at ACHS
were incredibly supportive of me being involved in the arts. Balancing all
of my AP and Honors classes with my rigorous dance schedule taught
me discipline and focus. I developed my leadership skills, public
speaking skills, and strong sense of work ethic while at ACHS too."

To read more about Rachel's journey and new role, click here!

Campus Happenings

Celebrating Black History Month

Throughout February, our students will
honor the achievements, contributions,
and sacrifices of African Americans
who have helped shape the nation.
Thank you to our Student Diversity
Council for their powerful presentation
Monday to our entire school. Student
leaders shared how race has impacted

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5a9a05f596e76f234f699eb6/t/62005224157ad22b296f29df/1644188196355/RMT+News+Release+02.06.22+-+Rachel+Bertone+AD.pdf


their experience at AC and what is
needed in our community now.
Student reflections followed and then a
three minute free write session. On
notecards students shared their
thoughts to a few questions: What
moved you or struck you as important?
Why is watching and listening to these
students meaningful to you as an
individual and/or as a member of the
AC community? Some of these
thoughts will be anonymously shared
during morning prayer.

Arlington Catholic Drama Club - Grease is the Word!

ACDC has been hard
at work rehearsing for
their upcoming
performance of
"Grease!"

Save the date - shows
will be on April 8 and 9.

Class of 1972 50th Reunion!



Attention Class of 1972 grads! We are planning our 50th Reunion!
We are looking at holding this on either Saturday, September 17,
2022 or Sunday, September 18, 2022 in the Arlington area. (The AC
Annual Golf event is being held on Monday, September 19 and we
would love to see more alumni there!) A reunion committee is forming
now and we welcome any and all to join. If you have a preference as to
which day, Saturday, 17th or Sunday, 18th, please let the committee
know. Feel free to reach out to Bob Lynch at r.j.lynch76@gmail.com with
any ideas, comments or inquiries. We look forward to gathering our
class!

Save the Date!

Shower our School with Love - SAS/AC Online Silent
Auction from March 3-11!

The proceeds from this year's auction
will support financial aid and
scholarships at SAS/AC. Last year we
raised more than $15,000 and are
excited for the offerings of this year's
Auction!

A link to the Auction offerings will be
sent to you.

Call for Class Notes!

Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently

traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click on the button below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note

Visit Our
Website

Make a Gift

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAcgKv559-Y9AIyD-2x3UtasEdfWIX3fWT5KVVrpN5bdjnLQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.achssas.org/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/50ogsf-TpTxAqzUFXTwOQQ


Become a Class
Agent

Update Contact Information

 ​  ​  ​

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/PPgrBp_DdKPPTbfs4dzKaA
https://www.facebook.com/ArlingtonCatholicHighSchool
https://twitter.com/ACHSCougars
https://www.instagram.com/achscougars/

